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GF/DEC 
14th October 2022 
 
To all Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 7 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: VISIT TO IRONBRIDGE – 20.10.22 
 
On Thursday 20th October, all year 7 pupils and staff will be embarking on a trip to Blists Hill 
Victorian town near Ironbridge. The trip is an immersive experience ahead of the launch of new 
geography and history units that will be delivered through the curriculum later in the academic 
year. 
 
During the day the group will be given the opportunity to step back in time to a place 
where traditional life and industry sat side by side at the dawn of the modern age. There will be 
a chance to visit Victorian shops and cottages and join craftspeople demonstrating their trades 
in a recreated working town. 
 
The trip will operate within normal school hours and pupils are required to wear uniform and 
bring an outdoor coat. Packed lunches will be provided for pupils in receipt of free school meals. 
If pupils would like to bring pocket money to purchase refreshments and souvenirs that is 
acceptable but please limit this to a sensible amount - however there is absolutely no obligation 
to send money. 
 
Let's hope the weather will be kind and the pupils and staff can enjoy some outside play too. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MRS G FRANCIS 
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
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